
Friday 28th January 2022

Newsletter

What another great week we have had in school! Our youngest children have

been learning about capacity whilst our older children learnt about mystery

crime fiction.

Thank you to all the families who have ensured their child has a PE kit and

school shoes, it really does make a difference to our children’s learning

journey.

We have been very excited to welcome Mr Simpson to our Warton St. Paul’s

Family. He will be supporting the children across the school but based in year

1. He has spent all week setting up and transforming our old Computer suite to

a fabulous sensory room which the children have called our “Rainbow Room”.

Once this is completed we will share photographs on our website.

If you haven’t already, please visit our new School website

www.wartonstpauls.co.uk

I am really keen to organise another PTFA meeting, if you would like to come

along please could you let me know.

Please take care and have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Dean

Well done to Bobby, Barney, Tilly, Esmae, Charlie and Sam

The year group with the best attendance goes to Year 2!

WELL DONE!

http://www.wartonstpauls.co.uk


House Points

Congratulations to  St. Patrick’s team for winning the most

points this week.

Our Gospel Value this half term is …



We are excited to announce our new bonus afternoons! The aim is to recognise

children for always following the school’s Golden Rules. Where we encourage

everyone to be respectful, honest, kind, positive and safe. So, at the end of

each half term we are going to be holding a “Good to be Green” afternoon for all

the children who have demonstrated these values. Our first Friday afternoon

celebration will be 11th of February … the children have chosen a film and

treats!

It has been brought to my attention by a few parents that our children are

messaging each other at home. Whilst we encourage safe use of messaging

between friends, I would like to remind parents the need to monitor messages

and links sent. There have been some concerns around how safe children are

being online. Please could all families ensure they have parental controls on all

devices and that you regularly check your child’s search history and messages.

Also, Snapchat, Facebook and other social media platforms are age restricted

to over 13yrs old.



Dates for the Diary

Wednesday 2nd February 2022 Pearl and Opal trip

Thursday 3rd February 2022 Topaz Class Worship 10:00am

Parents and Families welcome

Friday 4th February 2022 Police talk with Amethyst Class

Wednesday 9th February 2022 Worship in church 10:40am

Friday 11th February 2021 School closes for half term

Tuesday 22nd February 2022 School reopens

Wednesday 23rd February 2022 Worship in Church 10:40am

Wednesday 2nd March 2022 Emerald Class Worship 10:00am

Parents and Families Welcome

Wednesday 16th March 2022 Pearl Class Worship 10:00am

Parents and Families Welcome

Wednesday 23rd March 2022 Opal Class Worship 10:00am

Parents and Families Welcome

Wednesday 30th March 2022 Parents’ Evening for all children

3:30pm - 6:30pm

Further information will be sent out

nearer the time.

Thursday 31st March 2022 Star of the Term Worship 9:05am in

the school hall

Friday 1st April 2022 Easter Praise 10:00am



School Dates 2021/2022

Spring Term 2022
Tuesday 4 January 2022 – INSET
Reopen: Wednesday 5th January 2022
Half Term: Monday 14th February - Monday 21st February 2022*
Reopen: Tuesday 22nd February 2022
Ends: Friday 1 April 2022

Summer Term 2022
Reopen: Tuesday 19 April 2022
May day: Monday 2 May 2022
Half Term: Monday 30 May -Friday 3 June 2022
Monday 6th June and Tuesday 7th June INSET
Reopen: Wednesday 8th June 2022
Ends: Friday 22nd July 2022

Total number of openings – 190 days
INSET Days – 5 Days

*Please note the additional day is due to the extra bank holiday in 2022 for the
Queen's Platinum Jubilee (Friday 3rd June).


